
Advertising in the Prelude 

Each month the Long Island Council of Churches e-mails approximately 2600 copies of our 

newsletter the Prelude to the religious leaders of 1600 faith organizations.   Filled with timely 

articles, news briefs, updates and notices affecting Long Island’s communities and churches and 

the wider world, the Prelude is a must read for all who would work together to improve Long 

Island and promote interfaith understanding and cooperation.  The Long Island Council of 

Churches accepts paid sponsorship ads, display ads and simple listings (classifieds).  Advertising 

in The Prelude is a great way to reach religious leaders and volunteers in Long Island’s 

congregations and parishes. 

To receive a media kit with advertising rates, copy requirements, and copy deadlines, please see 

the Media Kit, or call 516-565-0290, or email LICC@optonline.net. Congregations that join the 

LICC and groups that join the Friends of the LICC receive a free classified ad in thanks for paying 

their annual dues.  

 


